
February 1, 2023 

Re: HB 1532 

To Whom it May Concern: 

This letter is in support of House Bill 1532. Providing a reimbursement program for qualified schools for 

qualified education expenses will help ease the financial burden many of us face when choosing the 

right school for a particular child(ren). I support my tax dollars allocated to public schools and 

understand that public education is important. However, I support more choice and assisting with the 

financial burden and encourage the passing of HB 1532. 

Thank you, 

Loren Artz 

Bismarck, ND 


